
Submitter: Molly Wolfe 

On Behalf Of: Oregonians 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Senate Bill Measure 210: 

Do NOT make it harder for Oregonians to vote! Vote by mail has increased voter 

participation and convenience in our great state! Our goal as Americans if we believe 

in real democracy is that people should be able to vote easily, and comfortably. We 

need to hear from as many people as possible with as many ideas as possible so 

that we can craft the best government for our state and nation. This is what voting 

does for us! Measure 210 is unnecessary and cumbersome and a clear attempt to un 

democratize our excellent state system of voting.  


